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Letter dated 1 March 2008 from the Permanent Representative of the Libyan Arab Jamahiriya to the United Nations addressed to
the President of the Security Council

 
I have the honour to request an urgent meeting of the Security Council to consider the deteriorating situation in the Occupied Palestinian

Territory, due to continuing Israeli military attacks on the civilian population, under agenda item “the situation in the Middle East, including the Palestinian
question”.

 
(Signed) Giadalla Azuz Ettalhi

Ambassador
Permanent Representative

 
 


